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1. NUMEROUS QUERIES HAVE BEEN RECEIVED REGARDING MS GRILLS TO

BE FITTED AND FOR PROVISION OF TWO WOODEN DOORS, AS AGAINST

ALLUMINUM DOORS BASED ON 2012 MEETING DISCUSSIONS AT THE SITE.

2. THE ABOVE CONCERNS ARE NOTED AS PER FEEDBACK RECEIVED.

ACCORDINGLY IT HAS BEEN DECIDED THAT GRILLS AS SAFETY FOR FIRST &

SECOND FLOOR WILL ONLY BE PROVIDED.  ALLOTTEES WHO HAVE ALREADY

PAID AN INCLUSIVE COST WITH GRILLS ABOVE SECOND FLOOR WILL BE

COMPENSATED AT THE TIME OF FINAL COSTING.

3. IN REGARD TO THE PROVISION OF TWO WOODEN DOORS, THE SAME

HAVE BEEN PROVIDED IN LIEU OF ALLUMINIUM DOORS.  THE SAME MAY BE

ASCERTAINED AT THE SITE.

4. THIS HAS THE CONCURRANCE OF THE DG.


